
Meeting of the SRC-EDIH consortium and project committee 
 
 

The project coordinator, Development Centre Novo mesto, hosted a meeting of the SRC-EDIH 

consortium partners on 29 June 2023. After an initial review of the conclusions of the previous 

meeting, there was a substantive debriefing of the work package leaders (WP1-WP7) and a financial 

debriefing. The project coordinator then presented the project updates: information on national 

funding, information on the EDIH Network Summit 2023, the proposal for the introduction of a CRM 

system and the proposal for a new SRC-EDIH price list. This was followed by a review of the activities 

until the end of the year and a social gathering at the end.  

In the second part of the meeting, the SRC-EDIH project committee, a smaller working group of the 

project consortium, met and held its first working meeting. Among other things, it took note of the 

proposal for a new price list for SRC-EDIH services and the introduction of a CRM system at project 

level. The committee concluded the meeting with an overview of the activities foreseen until the end 

of the calendar year. 

The event takes place as part of the SRC-EDIH project. 

 

    

https://www.gzdbk.si/si/projekti/src-edih/

